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March 22, 2018 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
CORFIELD STREET NORTH – TEMPORARY PARTIAL CLOSURE 
Wednesday, March 28, 8 am to 4 pm 
 
A partial closure of Corfield Street North on March 28 from 8 am to 4 pm is required to allow the contractor to install a 
section of sanitary sewer main to be located in front of the main entrance to the Post Office near the intersection at 
Highway 19A. We apologize for the inconvenience to motorists; however, this closure is necessary to ensure the safety 
of workers and the public.  
 
Between 8 am and 4 pm on March 28, the following will occur: 

• Main access to the Post Office will be closed; access will be along Highway 19A. 
• Traffic will be allowed to exit Highway 19A to drive south onto Corfield. 
• There will be no access to Highway 19A for northbound traffic on Corfield. Northbound lanes on Corfield will 

be closed at the Post Office entrance with no access to Highway 19A. 
• Both accesses on Corfield to the Corfield Plaza will remain open. 
• Traffic detour signage will be placed at Jensen Avenue East and Corfield to advise restricted access to  

Highway 19A. 
• Traffic management will be located to assist motorists through the construction zone. 

 
For more information, contact the City of Parksville, engineering department 250 951-2484. 
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